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City Hall and Court House
15 West Kellogg Boulevard

Phone: 651-266-8560

Appeal of Bryan Horton, Renewal by Andersen, to an Egress Window Non-Compliance Determination at 2099
SUBURBAN AVENUE.

We are appealing 1 replacement double hung that will not comply w/egress policy.  The homeowner has
double hung style throughout the house and wants style to stay consistent.  Width and overall glazed area are
met or exceeded.

December 2, 2010

No hearing Necessary.  Recommend grant of a variance.
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